Questions for the April 28 ARC meeting

Is the HWDSB considering a location other than the Prince Philip, G.R. Allan or Dalewood sites on which to build?
Which site would be the most profitable for the school board to sell?

What percentage of students in the Prince Philip catchment area is enrolled in French Immersion or special
education programs at G.R. Allan or Dalewood Schools?

Can the City of Hamilton Recreation Department make a presentation on their plans for the Dalewood Recreation
Centre?

What is the environmental impact of transportation/bussing?

What is the quality of life impact on students re: time spent travelling between home and school?

What location will allow the most children to travel the least distance to attend school?

Will Programs of Choice be moved? E.g. Prince Philip’s Mandarin program

Will there be childcare facilities?

Will there be an impact on school staffing — will school staff lose their positions at new location?

How will the committee receive information prior to the next meeting?

When will it be sent given that Friday is Good Friday?

How many students are currently enrolled in FI that are OOC? And would have PP as their home school?

What was the process followed to close Binkley and Princess Elizabeth?

How many schools will there be and will a new school be built or will the remaining schools be retrofitted?
Where will future McMaster residences’ be located?

What sort of savings would there be on utilities in a new building vs. retrofitting?

Is it possible to have 2 schools, both K-8 and dual track -French Immersion and English, one on each side of Main
Street?



